
March 19, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing on behalf of my patient, Emma Wirtz, who has been under care of my practice for 

almost eight years. Emma has been treated for severe allergies caused by atmospheric triggers 

including the type of tree located in front of her home at 1034 Maryhurst Drive. This allergy has 

caused her to experience ongoing respiratory issues, such as nasal congestion, sneezing, bloody 

noses, and difficulty breathing, which have significantly impacted her daily life. 

Despite consistent management with allergy medications and the use of a nightly humidifier to 

alleviate her symptoms, her condition remains challenging due to the proximity of this tree. As 

her healthcare provider, I am concerned about the continued exposure and its impact on her 

overall health and well-being. 

It is my professional recommendation that steps be taken to remove the tree to prevent further 

allergic reactions and to improve her quality of life. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Allison Bell, NP 
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